ALABAMA ASSOCIATION OF FIRE CHEFS
MID-WINTER CONFERENCE

February 09, 2018
The meeting was called to order by President Chief Stephen Carroll. Roll call was made for Executive Board members all members were present.
Chief Jon Lord gave the financial report. 

Accounts Balances – December 31, 2017
Regions Balance    12/31/2014                                          $ 89,130.42
TYATFP Checking 12/31/2014                    

        $   7,342.35

APCO Credit Union                                                           $121,676.46
Total 





  $ 216,149.23
Reports:
SEAFC: See Attached

Personnel Standard Commission: See Attached

President Report: See Attached

Executive Director Report- See Attached 
1st Vice-President- See Attached 
2nd Vice-President Report: See Attached
Past President-See attached.
Wireless Commission: See Attached
Joint Fire Council See Attached 
CAFCA- See Attached
NAFCA:  See Attached
SWAFC: See Attached
SEAFCA- See Attached
Joint Fire Council- See Attached
State Emergency Medical- See Attached
GPO- See Attached
Alabama Fire College- Given by Director Matt Russell thanked the association and the work done by the staff for the success of the conference.  They also discussed the current Fire College budget.
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Old Business: 
Chief Tony Grande was appointed to the 20/20 Board. 
Support was given to Otto Drozd  as 2nd Vice-President of the IAFC
Voted to support a half table at the upcoming CFSI dinner in Washington, DC. 

New Business: Motion and second to give Chief Gene Necklaus approval to apply for AFC grant for Fire Prevention for two years. Grant will allow work with the Alabama Broadcasters Association to support TYATFP on Radio and Television to budget state wide media campaign not to exceed $ 11,500.00 Motion carried.

Nomination Committee:  Nomination committee recommended President: Chief Gene Necklaus, with no nomination from floor Chief Bartlett cast the vote for Chief Necklaus. 

Nomination Committee recommended Vice-President: Chief Sean Kendrick. No nomination from the floor. Chief Bartlett cast the vote for Chief Kendrick.

Nomination Committee recommended 2nd Vice-President Chief Tony Grande. No nomination from the floor. Chief Bartlett cast the vote for Chief Grande
Nomination Committee recommended Sec/Treasure Chief Jon Lord. No nomination from the floor. Chief Bartlett cast the vote for Chief Lord.

Nomination Committee recommended State Director SEAFC Chief Donnie West. No nomination from the floor. Chief Bartlett cast the vote for Chief West

Nomination Committee recommended Personnel Standard Commission Chief Joey Darby. No nomination from the floor. Chief Bartlett cast vote for Chief Darby
Motion to Adjourn.
